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EPA Extends RVP Deadline until May 20th 
  
As previously reported, we have joined several states requesting that the May 1 RVP 
deadline be extended. The extreme demand destruction for gasoline has meant that there is 
more conventional fuel in the system than can possibly be sold before the current deadline. 
Attached is information from EPA extending the deadline for three weeks. The release may 
be found here. 

 

VA Department of Emergency Management Information 
 
The Virginia Department of Emergency Management has developed a web page containing 
information on current state waivers, memorandum, and guidance documents applicable to 
business coping with the impact of COVID-19. Members should bookmark this page for future 
reference. 
 
https://www.vaemergency.gov/coronavirus 

 

PMAA Regulatory Alert: EPA Issues Enforcement Discretion Policy for 
Routine Compliance Requirements  
From PMAA 
 
The U.S. EPA also issued general enforcement discretion policy this week designed to 
address difficulties regulated parties may have maintaining certain routine compliance 
requirements due to the COVID-19 outbreak. Specifically, the U.S. EPA will not seek civil 

http://www.vpcma.com/
https://www.epa.gov/newsreleases/epa-announces-steps-protect-availability-gasoline-during-covid-19-pandemic
https://www.epa.gov/newsreleases/epa-announces-steps-protect-availability-gasoline-during-covid-19-pandemic
https://www.vaemergency.gov/coronavirus


penalties for the following: Routine Monitoring and Reporting; Integrity Testing; Sampling; Lab 
analysis, Training and Certification. Click here to view the full report from PMAA Regulatory 
Counsel Mark Morgan. 
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https://www.pmaa.org/pdfs/RA3_27_20_EPA_Enforcement_Discretion.pdf

